
Welcome to Rightway pharmacy benefits.

Today’s healthcare system is complex. Rightway is here to make it simpler for you.

Racine Unified School District has partnered with us to provide you with a better way to manage

your prescription medications.

What is Rightway? Rightway is your pharmacy benefits provider and care navigation service. That

means we are the service that covers your prescription medication. Rightway is not a pharmacy, but

you should use your Rightway ID card when filling your prescriptions at your pharmacy. You can

always find it in the Rightway app.

What happens next: You will receive a new prescription ID card in the mail that you will use when

filling your prescriptions starting on January 1, 2024. In case your new prescription ID card doesn't

arrive in the mail before this date, you can provide the below group information to your pharmacists

to have prescriptions filled in the meantime.

Racine Unified School District prescription group information:

Rx BIN: 610862

Rx PCN: RWRX

Rx GRP: 50046

Once eligible, Rightway is a covered benefit, meaning that it’s available for everyone enrolled in
Racine Unified School District’s health benefits.

Beyond providing your pharmacy benefits, we have an easy-to-use app and dedicated (real, live

human) guides to support you through every step of your pharmacy experience. We can help you

understand which medications are covered, find the most affordable prescriptions, and connect you

with one of our pharmacists when you need one. We can also help you fill prescriptions for specialty

medications and answer questions about setting up a mail delivery service.

To get started, download the Rightway app on the App Store or on

Google Play.

Need help activating your account or getting the app? Call member services at 833-742-0298 or
email rwrx@rightwayhealthcare.com beginning January 1st, 2024.
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